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If you are someone who can help us answer AOTA's question, "How do we use our knowledge, skills, and attitudes to provide culturally responsive and culturally effective care?", we would like to invite you to speak at this year's spring membership meetings.  We are seeking a culturally diverse panel who can better inform OT practice.

If you are interested in sharing your knowledge, fill out this form and email it to Megan Foti at membership@njota.org to apply.  All applications must be submitted by March 1st.
Name:  

Email: 

Practice area: 
Interested in presenting at:

__ South meeting (May 6, Mt Laurel)  

__ North meeting (May 7, West Orange)  

__ Both 

Please share the unique perspective you can bring to our NJOTA members regarding multicultural competency.  

NJOTA member (Please note you are required to be an NJOTA member to present at the meeting)
Please contact Megan Foti, Membership Chair, at membership@njota.org with additional questions.

